5th Grade American History American
Presidents
If you ally need such a referred 5th grade american history american presidents
books that will allow you worth, acquire the totally best seller from us
currently from several preferred authors. If you desire to humorous books, lots
of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are moreover launched,
from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all book collections 5th grade american
history american presidents that we will enormously offer. It is not something
like the costs. Its about what you craving currently. This 5th grade american
history american presidents, as one of the most working sellers here will
entirely be in the course of the best options to review.
The Black History of the White House Clarence Lusane 2013-01-23 The Black
History of the White House presents the untold history, racial politics, and
shifting significance of the White House as experienced by African Americans,
from the generations of enslaved people who helped to build it or were forced
to work there to its first black First Family, the Obamas. Clarence Lusane
juxtaposes significant events in White House history with the ongoing struggle
for democratic, civil, and human rights by black Americans and demonstrates
that only during crises have presidents used their authority to advance racial
justice. He describes how in 1901 the building was officially named the “White
House” amidst a furious backlash against President Roosevelt for inviting
Booker T. Washington to dinner, and how that same year that saw the
consolidation of white power with the departure of the last black
Congressmember elected after the Civil War. Lusane explores how, from its
construction in 1792 to its becoming the home of the first black president, the
White House has been a prism through which to view the progress and struggles
of black Americans seeking full citizenship and justice. “Clarence Lusane is
one of America’s most thoughtful and critical thinkers on issues of race, class
and power.”—Manning Marable "Barack Obama may be the first black president in
the White House, but he's far from the first black person to work in it. In
this fascinating history of all the enslaved people, workers and entertainers
who spent time in the president's official residence over the years, Clarence
Lusane restores the White House to its true colors."—Barbara Ehrenreich
"Reading The Black History of the White House shows us how much we DON'T know
about our history, politics, and culture. In a very accessible and polished
style, Clarence Lusane takes us inside the key national events of the American
past and present. He reveals new dimensions of the black presence in the US
from revolutionary days to the Obama campaign. Yes, 'black hands built the
White House'—enslaved black hands—but they also built this country's economy,
political system, and culture, in ways Lusane shows us in great detail. A
particularly important feature of this book its personal storytelling: we see
black political history through the experiences and insights of little-known
participants in great American events. The detailed lives of Washington's
slaves seeking freedom, or the complexities of Duke Ellington's relationships
with the Truman and Eisenhower White House, show us American racism, and also
black America's fierce hunger for freedom, in brand new and very exciting ways.
This book would be a great addition to many courses in history, sociology, or
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ethnic studies courses. Highly recommended!"—Howard Winant "The White House was
built with slave labor and at least six US presidents owned slaves during their
time in office. With these facts, Clarence Lusane, a political science
professor at American University, opens The Black History of the White
House(City Lights), a fascinating story of race relations that plays out both
on the domestic front and the international stage. As Lusane writes, 'The
Lincoln White House resolved the issue of slavery, but not that of racism.'
Along with the political calculations surrounding who gets invited to the White
House are matters of musical tastes and opinionated first ladies, ingredients
that make for good storytelling."—Boston Globe Dr. Clarence Lusane has
published in The Washington Post, The Miami Herald, The Baltimore Sun, Oakland
Tribune, Black Scholar, and Race and Class. He often appears on PBS, BET, CSPAN, and other national media.
The Next President Kate Messner 2020-03-24 An inspiring and informative book
for kids about the past and future of America's presidents. Who will be the
NEXT president? Could it be you? When George Washington became the first
president of the United States, there were nine future presidents already alive
in America, doing things like practicing law or studying medicine. When JFK
became the thirty-fifth president, there were 10 future presidents already
alive in America, doing things like hosting TV shows and learning the
saxophone. And right now—today!—there are at least 10 future presidents alive
in America. They could be playing basketball, like Barack Obama, or helping in
the garden, like Dwight D. Eisenhower. They could be solving math problems or
reading books. They could be making art—or already making change. • A breezy,
kid-friendly survey of American history and American presidents • Great for
teachers, librarians, and other educators • Kate Messner's nonfiction picture
books have been lauded by critics and received a variety of awards. For young
readers and students who loved The New Big Book of Presidents, Lincoln and
Kennedy: A Pair to Compare, and Kid Presidents: True Tales of Childhood from
America's Presidents. A helpful addition to curriculums of 5th- to 8th-grade
students studying U.S. History and civics and the federal government. • For
readers ages 8–12 • U.S. history for kids • Students, librarians, teachers •
5th–8th-grade kids From award-winning author Kate Messner and New York Times
bestselling artist Adam Rex comes a timely and compelling compendium about the
U.S. presidents—before they were presidents. Kate Messner is an award-winning
author whose many books for kids have been selected as Best Books by the New
York Times, Junior Library Guild, IndieBound, and Bank Street College of
Education. She lives on Lake Champlain with her family. Adam Rex is the author
and illustrator of many beloved picture books and novels, including Nothing
Rhymes with Orange and the New York Times bestseller Frankenstein Makes a
Sandwich. He has worked with the likes of Jon Scieszka, Mac Barnett, Jeff
Kinney, and Neil Gaiman. He lives in Tucson, Arizona.
Illinois Education 1923
Interactive Notebook: Reconstruction SCHYRLET. CAMERON 2022-02-14 Notebook
Features: * 64 pages, about 8 inches x 11 inches * Ages 10-14, grades 5-8 *
Covers President Lincoln's second term, Andrew Johnson's presidency, and
restoration * Helps students record, store, and organize information for
review/test prep * Correlated to state standards Hands-On Learning: The
Reconstruction Interactive Notebook helps 5th-8th graders create their own
American history resource. Students strengthen their US history knowledge and
creative and organizational skills through interactive learning. What's
Included: The 64-page American history book features multiple lessons and units
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of study focusing on Reconstruction through interactive content. Students
record, store, and organize essential information that is useful for test prep.
Correlated To State Standards: The standards-based notebook teaches US history
through topics and lessons such as the end of the Civil War, the assassination
of President Lincoln, and the presidency of Andrew Johnson. Benefits Of
Interactive Notebooks: Students are encouraged to be creative, use color, and
work with interactive content to gain a greater understanding of the topics
covered, and become active participants in their own learning journey. Why Mark
Twain Media: Designed by leading educators, Mark Twain Media Publishing Company
specializes in providing captivating, supplemental books and resources in a
wide range of subjects for middle- and upper-grade classroom success.
List of Books and Prices Issued by the Superintendent of Public Instruction in
Accordance with the Provisions of the Law Regulating the Sale of School
Textbooks in Michigan Michigan. Department of Public Instruction 1913
5th Grade US History Textbook: Colonial America - Birth of A Nation Baby
Professor 2015-12-20 The birth of a nation is always riddled with complexities,
wars, and victories. All those names, dates and other details may prove to be
difficult for a 5th grade to process. But with these interactive educational
books, information is more easily and effectively absorbed. Let the pictures in
this book tell the story. Order a copy now!
American Presidents in World History: George Washington to Martin Van Buren
2003 Traces the lives and actions of 43 U.S. presidents who have tried to
defend the nation and its interests in a complex and dangerous world.
Amazing Facts in U.S. History, Grades 5 - 8 Don Blattner 2001-01-01 Students
will love to explore little-known historical facts, folklore, and “facts” often
taught in school that are either untrue or undocumented in this captivating
text. It includes questions, explanations, historical mysteries, quizzes,
puzzles, logic problems, and answer keys. Topics covered include the Fountain
of Youth, the first Thanksgiving, the colonies, the Revolutionary War, George
Washington, the Cherokee nation, the Gold Rush, the Wild West, American
Presidents, and more! --Mark Twain Media Publishing Company specializes in
providing captivating, supplemental books and decorative resources to
complement middle- and upper-grade classrooms. Designed by leading educators,
the product line covers a range of subjects including mathematics, sciences,
language arts, social studies, history, government, fine arts, and character.
Mark Twain Media also provides innovative classroom solutions for bulletin
boards and interactive whiteboards. Since 1977, Mark Twain Media has remained a
reliable source for a wide variety of engaging classroom resources. My iPad for Kids Sam Costello 2012-06-04 Step-by-step instructions and
corresponding step number callouts on photos show you exactly what to do Help
when you run into problems or limitations of your iPad or its apps and you need
to figure out what to do Tips and Notes to help you get the most out of your
iPad and its apps Costello Full-color, step-by-step tasks walk you through
learning how to use your iPad for home, school, and just for fun! Learn how to:
Safely surf the Internet on the iPad to do research for school and find
interesting facts. Use email, texting, and chatting apps to stay in touch with
friends, family, and teachers. Have fun (or do group projects for school) using
FaceTime and Skype video chatting. Use the iPad in school and for homework.
Four chapters of suggestions for grade-specific apps (4th through 7th grade) to
help you excel in the classroom. Use the built-in Music app so you can rock out
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to your favorite tunes. Watch movies and TV shows from iTunes and videos on
YouTube (only when homework is done, of course). Use iPad’s built-in cameras to
take photos and video of you and your friends. Use the Photo Booth app to make
them even more interesting (or a little crazy!). Set new high scores playing
the tens of thousands of great games available at the App Store. Discover great
apps for school or just for fun through recommendations in nearly every
chapter. Parents can feel more secure thanks to special tips that help kids use
the Internet safely and responsibly. Become your own tech support team by
learning to maintain and solve problems with your iPad, including tips on
restarting, backing up, and cleaning the iPad. Includes coverage of the latest
iPad technologies, including iOS 5.1 and 4G LTE.
Practice and Learn: 5th Grade Char-Lee L. Hill 1999-06 What every fifth grader
needs to know to ensure success in school.. Skills are reinforced in language
arts, reading, math, science and social studies.
U.S. History Puzzles, Book 3, Grades 5 - 8 2017-01-03 The Mark Twain U.S.
History Puzzles book enhances social studies with activities such as
crosswords, word searches, and quizzes. A fun way to teach students about early
settlements and global wars, this middle school U.S. history book uses puzzlebased activities to present significant events. Correlated to meet current
state standards, the U.S. History Puzzles book helps students focus on
significant topics and events in America’s past, including: -the expansion of
the United States -American involvement in global wars -the increasing role of
industrialization and technology -equality Mark Twain Media Publishing Company
provides innovative supplemental books and content-rich decorations for middlegrade and upper-grade classrooms. This product line is designed by leading
educators and features a variety of subjects, including history, fine arts,
science, language arts, social studies, government, math, and behavior
management.
5th Grade American History: American Presidents Baby Professor 2015-12-20 How
many American presidents do you know of? Memorizing names is easy but
recognizing the faces associated with those names, as well as their
contributions to the country can be quite challenging. The good thing is, you
don't have to stick to volumes of text to get this information! You can use
this pretty and educational book of Presidents instead. Grab a copy today!
So You Want to be President? Judith St. George 2004 Presents an assortment of
facts about the qualifications and characteristics of U.S. presidents, from
George Washington to Barack H. Obama.
Literature Connections to American History, 7-12 Lynda G. Adamson 1998 Lists
titles categorized by time periods and includes an annotated bibliography
divided by format type
Rush Revere and the Presidency Rush Limbaugh 2016-11-22 Rush Revere and the
kids from Manchester Middle School go back in time and meet the first three
presidents of the United States.
U.S. Presidents Workbook, Grades 5 - 12 George Lee 2020-01-12 The 128-page Mark
Twain U.S. Presidents Workbook for grades 5-8+ provides biographical sketches
on all the people who have been President of the United States. Each lesson
includes a reading selection, a recalling key details page, and enhancement
activities.
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We the People, Grades 5 - 8 Daniel S. Campagna, Ph.D. 2002-01-01 Students will
love learning about the pertinent information presented in this engaging,
classroom supplement text. Lessons cover all three branches and levels of
government, a response to the tragic events of September 11, 2001, and a
contact list of government agencies and organizations. Lesson topics also
include the Liberty Bell, elections, the American flag, money, public opinion,
the Constitution, and more! Web resources, a bibliography, various activities,
and an answer key are also included. --Mark Twain Media Publishing Company
specializes in providing captivating, supplemental books and decorative
resources to complement middle- and upper-grade classrooms. Designed by leading
educators, the product line covers a range of subjects including mathematics,
sciences, language arts, social studies, history, government, fine arts, and
character. Mark Twain Media also provides innovative classroom solutions for
bulletin boards and interactive whiteboards. Since 1977, Mark Twain Media has
remained a reliable source for a wide variety of engaging classroom resources.
Smart about the Presidents Jon Buller 2004 Presents information about each of
the 43 presidents, with additional facts about vice-presidents, first ladies,
presidents' children, and the White House.
The Bicentennial of the United States of America American Revolution
Bicentennial Administration 1977
Where are the Hoovervilles? US History 5th Grade | Children's American History
Baby Professor 2017-06-15 Hooverville was an excellent example of the extent of
the Great Depression. It was a shanty town built by the homeless. If you know
the facts about the Hoovervilles, you will begin to understand the Great
Depression should never happen again. Along with this understanding will come a
strong desire to participate in economic and political discussions starting
your own home.
American Heritage History of the Presidents Michael R. Beschloss 2015-09-19
Here, from American Heritage, is the story of our presidents. From George
Washington’s reluctant oath-taking through George W. Bush’s leadership
challenges after September 11, 2001, we view ambitious and fallible men through
the new lens of the twenty-first century. Where did they succeed? Where did
they fail? And what do we know now that we could not have known at the time?
U.S. Government and Presidents, Grades 3 - 5 Amy Gamble 2009-01-19 Teach
students the history and symbols of America with U.S. Government and
Presidents. Updated through the November 2016 election, the book covers: -The
Constitution -branches of government -voting -citizenship This book aligns with
current state standards for third-fifth grade. Encourage civic responsibility
and participation by helping your students understand their roles as citizens.
U.S. Government and Presidents The lessons in this book are designed to inspire
critical thinking and can be taught in any order. This book includes an answer
key and reproducibles.
American Popular Music, Grades 5 - 8 Mark Ammons 2010-02-19 Make music come
alive for students in grades 5 and up with American Popular Music! This 96-page
book explores how the roots of American music began and developed. From
European musical traditions in the seventeenth century to African American
music today, this book uncovers a foundation and appreciation of AmericaÕs
music. It features genres such as ragtime, blues, Dixieland, swing, big band,
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musical theater, folk, country western, rock and roll, disco, funk, punk, rap,
alternative, and contemporary Christian.
Eyewitness to the Past Joan Brodsky Schur 2007-01-01 Throughout history, people
have often expressed controversial and conflicting interpretations of current
events. In this unique resource, Joan Brodsky Schur reveals how compelling and
engaging the study of history becomes when students use documents to imagine
living through events in American history. Eyewitness to the Past examines six
types of primary sources: diaries, travelogues, letters, news articles,
speeches, and scrapbooks. Teachers will find interactive strategies to help
students analyze the unique properties of each, and apply to them their own
written work and oral argument. Students learn to express opposing viewpoints
in documents, classroom interactions, and simulations such as staging
congressional hearings, elections, or protests. They build crucial analytical
thinking and presentation skills. Used together, the six strategies offer a
varied and cohesive structure for studying the American past that reinforces
material in the textbook, encourages creativity, activates different learning
styles, and strengthens cognitive skills. Each chapter provides detailed
instructions for implementing an eyewitness strategy set in a specific era of
American history, and includes extensions for adapting the strategy to other
time periods. In addition to the primary sources included in the book, examples
of student work are presented throughout to aid teachers in evaluating the work
of their own students. Rubrics and a list of resources are offered for each
eyewitness strategy.
Capacity Swaps by Global Crossing and Qwest United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Energy and Commerce. Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations
2002
Nonfiction Reading Comprehension, Grades 5 - 6 Schyrlet Cameron 2012-01-03 This
book provides students in grade 5?6 with practice in reading nonfiction
selections and testing for comprehension with reading selections in science,
history, geography, economics, and informational text.
The American School 1922
African Americans, Grades 5-8 Robert W. Smith 2011-06 Encourage students to
take an in-depth view of the people and events of specific eras of American
history. Nonfiction reading comprehension is emphasized along with research,
writing, critical thinking, working with maps, and more. Most titles include a
Readers Theater.
Map Reading Skills, Grades 5 - 8 Myrl Shireman 2012-01-03 Get your GPS going
with students in grades 5–8 using Map Reading Skills! The activities in this
80-page book provide students with ample opportunities to practice and apply
map skills. Map and diagram exercises and hands-on activities reinforce skills.
This book includes reproducible maps and a special section on GPS and its uses,
and it highlights essential vocabulary in bold. The book aligns with state,
national, and Canadian provincial standards.
Academic Language in Diverse Classrooms: English Language Arts, Grades 3-5
Margo Gottlieb 2013-09-23 Make every student fluent in the language of
learning. The Common Core and ELD standards provide pathways to academic
success through academic language. Using an integrated Curricular Framework,
districts, schools and professional learning communities can: Design and
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implement thematic units for learning Draw from content and language standards
to set targets for all students Examine standards-centered materials for
academic language Collaborate in planning instruction and assessment within and
across lessons Consider linguistic and cultural resources of the students
Create differentiated content and language objectives Delve deeply into
instructional strategies involving academic language Reflect on teaching and
learning
Fractions, Decimals, & Percentages, Grades 5 - 8 Myrl Shireman 2014-04-01 Full
of activities and visual models, Fractions, Decimals, & Percentages is a
fantastic lesson supplement when helping to clarify the principles behind the
function of fractions, decimals, and percentages. Its3 comprehensive units
include learning about equivalent fractions, improper fractions, understanding
place value, changing fractions to decimals, and finding the percent of a
number, and much more! A full answer key is also included. ; Mark Twain Media
Publishing Company specializes in providing captivating, supplemental books and
decorative resources to complement middle- and upper-grade classrooms. Designed
by leading educators, the product line covers a range of subjects including
mathematics, sciences, language arts, social studies, history, government, fine
arts, and character. Mark Twain Media also provides innovative classroom
solutions for bulletin boards and interactive whiteboards. Since 1977, Mark
Twain Media has remained a reliable source for a wide variety of engaging
classroom resources.
President of the Whole Fifth Grade Sherri Winston 2010-10-05 Start counting
your votes . . . and your friends. When Brianna Justice's hero, the famous
celebrity chef Miss Delicious, speaks at her school and traces her own success
back to being president of her fifth grade class, Brianna determines she must
do the same. She just knows that becoming president of her class is the first
step toward her own cupcake-baking empire! But when new student Jasmine Moon
announces she is also running for president, Brianna learns that she may have
more competition than she expected. Will Brianna be able to stick to her plan
of working with her friends to win the election fairly? Or will she jump at the
opportunity to steal votes from Jasmine by revealing an embarrassing secret?
This hilarious, heartfelt novel will appeal to any reader with big dreams, and
the determination to achieve them.
John F. Kennedy Alan Brinkley 2012-05-08 The young president who brought vigor
and glamour to the White House while he confronted cold war crises abroad and
calls for social change at home John Fitzgerald Kennedy was a new kind of
president. He redefined how Americans came to see the nation's chief executive.
He was forty-three when he was inaugurated in 1961—the youngest man ever
elected to the office—and he personified what he called the "New Frontier" as
the United States entered the 1960s. But as Alan Brinkley shows in this
incisive and lively assessment, the reality of Kennedy's achievements was much
more complex than the legend. His brief presidency encountered significant
failures—among them the Bay of Pigs fiasco, which cast its shadow on nearly
every national-security decision that followed. But Kennedy also had successes,
among them the Cuban Missile Crisis and his belated but powerful stand against
segregation. Kennedy seemed to live on a knife's edge, moving from one crisis
to another—Cuba, Laos, Berlin, Vietnam, Mississippi, Georgia, and Alabama. His
controversial public life mirrored his hidden private life. He took risks that
would seem reckless and even foolhardy when they emerged from secrecy years
later. Kennedy's life, and his violent and sudden death, reshaped our view of
the presidency. Brinkley gives us a full picture of the man, his times, and his
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enduring legacy.
Presidents' Day Activities Pamela Friedman 1996-01-01
Presidents of the United States of America Franklin Taylor 2019-09-08 A history
of the office of the President of the United States, from 1789 to the
present... This book is a perfect introduction to America's Presidents and the
United States Government. Each chapter takes an education look at the life of
an American President, how they rose into power, and what the country was like
during their time in office. Never before has so much information been packed
into one easy to read book. In Presidents of the United States of America, you
will learn: Biographical details about each President's birthplace, family
life, political party and other interesting trivia The headlines, scandals,
heroes, and villains that defined America Presidential nicknames, famous quotes
and detailed stories of ruthless Presidential Campaigns The fascinating history
of the White House And so much more... Presidents of the United States of
America is perfect for readers of all ages. Clear, easy to use, and full of
valuable information, this book is a must for anyone interested in American
history. Relive the fascinating course of the United State's history through
the lives of its Presidents, from George Washington all the way up to its
present leaders. A perfect resource for home and school.
Resources in Education 1997-04
U. S. Presidents John Heath 2004 WHAT IT IS: This fun and hilarious musical
play helps you teach the standards while bringing your classroom to life! Easyto-do play comes with script, audio CD, and teacher's guide. NO music or drama
experience is required¿you don't have to sing or play a note! Go big and
perform on stage, keep it simple with a classroom performance, or simply do
reader's theater in class. No fancy sets, costumes, or performance spaces are
needed, so it's all up to you! Flexible casting for 8-40 students and
permission to edit the script and songs make it easy to tailor the play to the
needs of your class and community. Your purchase of one copy per teacher
includes permission to photocopy the script for students. /// WHAT IT TEACHES:
"U.S. Presidents" introduces students to the first 16 presidents of the
country, from George Washington to Abraham Lincoln. The show reviews the most
outstanding achievements of the presidents, providing a lively overview of
early American history, including the origins of political parties and the
nature of the executive branch. 30 minutes; grades 3-8. /// SYNOPSIS: A 5th
grade class is visiting a museum of American history, and boy are they in for a
surprise: the actual presidents are there to greet them! Plenty of other famous
characters drop by too, like Abigail Adams, Alexander Hamilton, Aaron Burr,
Dolly Madison, Elizabeth Cady Stanton, and Susan B. Anthony. /// WHAT IT DOES:
"U.S. Presidents: Washington to Lincoln" is a great complement to your
curriculum resources in social studies. And, like all Bad Wolf Press plays,
this show can be used to improve reading comprehension, vocabulary, performance
and speaking skills, class camaraderie and teamwork, and school engagement and
parental involvement¿all while enabling students to be part of a truly fun and
creative experience they will never forget!
Missouri Compromise Threatens National Unity | U.S. Politics 1801-1840 |
History 5th Grade | Children's American History of 1800s Universal Politics
2021-11-01 What was the Missouri Compromise? What were its significant
contributions to American history? What lessons were learned after effects of
the Missouri Compromise were felt? There is a lot to learn from this history
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book for fifth graders. Aside from technical definitions, the contents of the
book will also brush on the expansion of slavery and threats to national unity.
Read this book now!
Presidents James G. Barber 2000-09-28 This is a visual reference guide to the
history surrounding each US president who has helped shape American history
from George Washington to president Bill Clinton.
The Next President Kate Messner 2020-03-24 An inspiring and informative book
for kids about the past and future of America's presidents. Who will be the
NEXT president? Could it be you? When George Washington became the first
president of the United States, there were nine future presidents already alive
in America, doing things like practicing law or studying medicine. When JFK
became the thirty-fifth president, there were 10 future presidents already
alive in America, doing things like hosting TV shows and learning the
saxophone. And right now—today!—there are at least 10 future presidents alive
in America. They could be playing basketball, like Barack Obama, or helping in
the garden, like Dwight D. Eisenhower. They could be solving math problems or
reading books. They could be making art—or already making change. • A breezy,
kid-friendly survey of American history and American presidents • Great for
teachers, librarians, and other educators • Kate Messner's nonfiction picture
books have been lauded by critics and received a variety of awards. For young
readers and students who loved The New Big Book of Presidents, Lincoln and
Kennedy: A Pair to Compare, and Kid Presidents: True Tales of Childhood from
America's Presidents. A helpful addition to curriculums of 5th- to 8th-grade
students studying U.S. History and civics and the federal government. • For
readers ages 8–12 • S. history for kids • Students, librarians, teachers •
5th–8th-grade kids From award-winning author Kate Messner and New York Times
bestselling artist Adam Rex comes a timely and compelling compendium about the
U.S. presidents—before they were presidents. Kate Messner is an award-winning
author whose many books for kids have been selected as Best Books by the New
York Times, Junior Library Guild, IndieBound, and Bank Street College of
Education. She lives on Lake Champlain with her family. Adam Rex is the author
and illustrator of many beloved picture books and novels, including Nothing
Rhymes with Orange and the New York Times bestseller Frankenstein Makes a
Sandwich. He has worked with the likes of Jon Scieszka, Mac Barnett, Jeff
Kinney, and Neil Gaiman. He lives in Tucson, Arizona.
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